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Larne
BT40 2BG
Telephone: 02828 260444
Fax: 02828 270542
e-mail: info@stanthonysps.larne.ni.sch.uk

15th December 2022


Dear Mums, Dads & Carers,

We have a special visitor attending our school on Friday 16th December 2022.  If you would like your child to have a photograph taken with this special visitor please complete the attached form below.  It will cost £3 for a single photograph and a gift and £5 for a photograph with siblings and a gift each, this is for siblings who attend our school only.  Please return the form and as soon as possible so arrangements can be made for this Friday.  

Children Wear Your Christmas Jump, Hat and a Smile!
 
Thank you all for your continued support.



Ms Á Fleming
(Principal)



I give permission for my child _____________________________________P______ to have their Christmas photograph taken with Santa on Friday 16/12/2022 and enclose



Single Photograph 						      £3 __________

Family Photograph(Siblings in St. Anthony’s PS only) £5 __________



Signature:______________________________ Date:______________
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